
Friday Evening Message – 2 October 2020 

 

 

 

Dear members and friends, 

 

From the Norwich Liberal Jewish Community, we wish you a lovely weekend, particularly if 
you are celebrating Sukkot. 

 

To welcome this Shabbat, from our Siddur Lev Chadash, here is Psalm 92: 

 
It is good to give thanks to the Eternal One, 

to sing hymns to Your name, O Most high; 

 

To tell of Your love in the morning, 
and Your faithfulness in the night; 

 

To the sound of the lute and harp, 

and to the music of the lyre. 
 

Your deeds fill me with gladness, 

Your work moves me to song. 

 
How great are Your workds, Eternal God! 

How very deep Your thoughts! 

 

The righteous shall flourish like the palm, 

grow tall like the cedar of Lebanon. 
 

Planted in the house of the Eternal One, 

they shall flourish in the courts of our God; 

 
They shall still bear fruit in old age, 

they shall ever be fresh and green, 

 

Proclaiming that God is just, 
my Rock, in whom there is no flaw. 

 

~~~ 

 

Chag sameach, 
 

Norwich Liberal Jewish Community 
norwichljc.org.uk 
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